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ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS
1000 W. Nifong Boulevard, Bldg 1,
Columbia, Missouri 65202
(573) 447-0292

September 21, 2017
)7-47

Clint Smith, Planner
Planning and Development
PO Box 6015

Columbia, MO 65205

Mr. Smith,

| am writing you on behalf of ESS Properties, LLC., who is the property owner on both
sides of Hackerry Blvd. The street was platted in December of last year and | had
inadvertently left the “B” out of the name. Under plat review and my own review, this
was accidentally named Hackerry Blvd. Council approved the plat and accepted the
street as was shown. Please process this request on behalf of ESS properties, to
change the name to Hackberry Blvd. Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you
have any questions or need anything further, please feel free to let me know. Have a
great day and | hope all is well.

Sincerely,
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC

LIl

David T. Butcher, PLS



